TO TOWN TOWN SHAPE

HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

February 26, 2021

Dear Parents,

We received some good news from Trenton yesterday morning in that our expected state aid will be flat. This means that we have been "held harmless" (financially speaking) for recent declining enrollment and next year's budget is being prepared aimed at no cuts to student programs. We are very pleased with the projected allocations for Haddon Township and thankful for the groups and individuals who advocated on our behalf.

As we now contemplate some long-term strategic planning, I ask for your help in completing the survey below. Your input is *critical* in helping us envision a school district that prepares students to use knowledge, values, and skills in a changing world. To do this, we would like to know your expectations and values for our future school district vision.

Thank you very much for your partnership in education, and have a great weekend.

Note: The survey link below is for current Haddon Township School District Parents only. Our collection period will be for 1 week and close next Friday, March 5th, at 5 pm.

We are also preparing two additional surveys; one for the community and another for our school district staff. The community survey will have a much longer collection period, and we will be relying on a variety of social media platforms to distribute it.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WJ7LHR8